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Mr. Barry Morishita

President

Alberta Urban Municipalities Association
Alberta Municipal Place

300, 8616 - 51 Avenue

Edmonton, AB T6E 6E6

Dear Mr. Morishita:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Alberta Urban Municipalities Association’s
(AUMA) resolution requesting a provincial funding source that would provide 211
services to all Albertans. As Minister of Community and Social Services, | appreciate
the opportunity to respond.

The Government of Alberta is committed to integrated, timely, supportive and consistent
service delivery and ensuring that Albertans have reliable access to information on
social services and supports in their respective communities. The Ministry of
Community and Social Services is currently assessing this matter. Your input is
important and will certainly be considered as the government looks for innovative ways
to provide necessary services to Albertans.

Thank you again for taking the time to write. | appreciate and value AUMA’s ongoing
work in addressing matters of importance to municipalities.

Sincerely,

Irfan
inister

cc:  Honourable Shaye Anderson
Minister of Municipal Affairs
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